
 

 
 

 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (HARBY ROAD, LANGAR 
(50 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2025 (8396) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an order under the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effects of which will be, in respects of roads at Langar in the Borough 
of Rushcliffe in the County of Nottinghamshire. 

 
1. No person shall drive any vehicle at a speed exceeding 50 miles per hour on that length of road 

specified in the Schedule of this Order. 
 

SCHEDULE  
 

HARBY ROAD, LANGAR 
 

From its junction with Langar Lane in a northerly-westerly direction for 858 metres 
 

Relevant documents may be inspected during opening hours at: 
 

(a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham 
NG2 7QP. 
 

(b) Bingham Library, Eaton Place, Bingham, Nottingham NG113 8BE 
 
Or can be viewed online by visiting the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 

Any objections should clearly state the reasons for the objections and should reach us in writing, either by 
letter or email, by 25th March 2025. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through the County 
Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 

 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to 
find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-
for-the-public/  
 
The proposed 50 mph Speed Limit is being introduced to reduce the speed of traffic in the area due to  reports 
of accidents along the route.  
 
This Site Notice is dated: 25/02/2025 (SLW) 
 
Improvements Design Team                  Please scan QR code 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Bilsthorpe Depot,  
Bilsthorpe Business Park,  
Bilsthorpe,  
Nottinghamshire  
NG22 8ST 
Or by email tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk   
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